From: June [mailto:jmmani2004@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2013 9:54 PM

**To:** Fischer, Bradley **Subject:** Thank you

Bradley,

Family Council would like to thank you for arranging this meeting for us. We still have a few more questions for this group. We will be taking our information back to familys and asking for their thoughts. We found this group to be very pleasant and willing to answer our questions. While you know we Really want the County to keep the nursing home, we certainly are aware of the fact that eventually the County will get out of the business anyway. Once again, we really appreciate USG meeting with us on a holiday. We certainly came out of the meeting feeling more at ease about this than when we went into it. We also appreciate your arranging this for us. Thank you all for giving up a holiday for this meeting.

Once we get our questions together, you will be hearing from us.

June Maniscalco

June M.